
June 28, 2019

Lcdo. Gilberto J Marxuach Torros Esq. 
President
Universidad del Sagrado Corazon
PO Box 12383
San Juan, PR 00914-0383

Dear Lcdo. Marxuach Torros:

I am writing on behalf of the Middle States Commission on Higher Education to inform you that 
on June 27, 2019, the Commission acted as follows: 

To acknowledge receipt of the self-study report. To note the visit by the 
Commission's representatives. To reaffirm accreditation.  The next 
evaluation visit is scheduled for 2026-2027.

This serves as the Commission’s official notification to the institution of this action. This action 
appears on the institution’s Statement of Accreditation Status (SAS). If any of the information 
contained within the action appears to be factually incorrect, please send an email within 30 
calendar days of the action to actions@msche.org. 

Please visit the Commission’s policies and procedures for more information:

Accreditation Actions Policy and Procedures 

Accreditation Review Cycle and Monitoring Policy and Procedures

Communication in the Accreditation Process

Substantive Change Policy and Procedures

For questions about the Commission’s actions, please contact the institution’s assigned 
Commission staff liaison.

Sincerely, 

Elizabeth H. Sibolski, Ph.D.
President
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